Dear the Mason Trust,

I have now arrived back from America and it has been a truly incredible experience and one I will never forget! Travelling all the way to America with such amazing people and completing loads of brilliant and fun activities as well as meeting people from all over the world has been a truly once in a lifetime experience. I would really like to thank the Mason Trust as the funding I have received has helped dramatically in my fundraising.

What has the Mason Trust done for me?

The money I have received has helped me dramatically as it took a massive chunk out of my end fundraising goal and allowed me to complete my fundraising sooner and turn my attentions to other things such as GCSE exams and other fundraising events. I am truly grateful for the help the Mason Trust has given me as it would have been much more of a struggle to raise it all by myself. I believe the Mason Trust has also helped me in other aspects such as how to write letters and fill in applications. The World Scout Jamboree was a truly amazing experience and I have made many new friendships from around the world. I hope to be making a video in the near future that I also hope to share with you at some point.

Many thanks Oscar.

















